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To get rid of voting by mail is a dangerous step towards getting rid of people's ability 

to vote the way they want to. This is also the way an oligarchy controls the vote as it 

was done by the reports of many voters around the country who told us that when 

they got to the polls, were told they had already voted and so were turned away in 

many cases. This is a flagrant violation of a citizens rights and it must stop. Allowing 

voters to mail in their ballots is one way to fight the people’s votes from being 

falsified. 

Please continue to allow us to vote by mail. It’s only right. We simply ask that you 

fight for our rights, which is why you were elected in the first place. Thank you for 

your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ethan Slayton 


